
 

Tuesday 25th June 2024 

Dear Parents, 

Mayhill will be taking part in the Armed Forces Day celebrations 2024 by supporting SSAFA 
(Soldiers, Sailors, Airmen and Families Association).  Camo Day will be held in school on 
Tuesday 25th June 24 and is a charity event held in conjunction with the RAF. There will be 
many exciting activities planned for the children to take part in throughout the day.   

 

What to wear? 

The children are invited to come to school ‘camouflaged’ in some way.  Alternatively, maybe 
different shades of green.  They do not need to wear traditional military camouflage; they 
can use their imagination and camouflage themselves in any way they wish.  Please do not 
feel you need to buy anything  

 

What to bring in? 

All we ask for is a minimum donation of £2 to be donated to SSAFA in return for the time 
that RAF give up to help make this a special day.  Please donate online.  

 

Donation Link -     https://bit.ly/4dC3HG9 

 

 

Many thanks, 

 

 

Mrs McGillivray 

Headteacher 

 

https://bit.ly/4dC3HG9

